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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 9:09 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Pluris water rate increase

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170166-WS.  Thank you. 
 
 
From: Angela Koelling [mailto:angela.koelling@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 8:43 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Fw: Pluris water rate increase 
 
Good evening Julie, 
 

 
I'm asking that the request for the Pluris rate increase be denied.  We (Wedgefield homeowners) are already paying 3-5 
times more than any normal water company charges.  I'm asking that you please, please turn this request down.   
 
Thank you so much for your time. 
 
Angela and Glen Koelling 
 
 
 




